14th of August, 2017


On this 71st Independence Day, Members of the Executive Committee of NDBA wish all the Hon’ble Members and their family a very, very Happy Independence Day-2017. 
        Let us celebrate & enjoy the freedom to live independently in our country Cheerfully, Helpfully, Hopefully, Peacefully by remembering our National Heroes who gave us Freedom after lots of suffering, pain & humiliation.
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